
Public Hearing 

 

The Mills City Council will hold a public hearing on June 25, 2024, at 7:00 P.M, or as 

time allows, in the Council Chambers, 704 Fourth St., Mills, Wyoming, to consider the 

following:  A Special Review application to establish a motor vehicle sales use 

located on a portion of the SW1/4 NE1/4, Section 7, T33N, R79W, also known as 302 

Van Horn Avenue.  

 

Written comments will be accepted by the City Clerk until June 20, 2024, and interested 

parties can appear at the public hearing to present testimony. 
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